
Protest against results of 21 ISC. 
 
As solvers who took part in the ISC in The Netherlands we like to file a protest against the 
inclusion of the solvers from Azerbaijan. 
We do not want to add more arguments to the discussion as the clarification from the central 
controller is more than suƯicient for us. 
So we would like to ask to make a definite decision during the Congress this year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hans Uitenbroek 
Eddy Van Beers 
Joost Michielsen 
Wouter van Rijn 
 


